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Fermilab physicist Lauren Hsu will present a talk on the new results

at Fermilab on Thursday, Dec. 17 at 4 p.m. CST. A Webcast will be

available here.






Also on Dec. 17, at 2 p.m. PST, Southern Methodist University

physicist Jodi Cooley, CDMS analysis coordinator, will speak at SLAC.

Her talk will be Webcast on the CDMS Web site.
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